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4 July 2018

Mr. Stephen Collins

Deputy City Manager, Public Works
City of Vaughan

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

Dear Mr. Collins:
Re: Bollards in Kleinburg Core
At the BIA meeting of July 4, 2018, the Board members unanimously supported the following motion:

"The KBIA has requested that the City of Vaughan investigate the potential removal of bollards to create
up to 10 parking spaces in the village. The KBIA supports the City's proposal to remove or relocate
bollards to create additional parking."

Our members have been working with City staff on this matter for almost two years. Mr. Raphael Costa
of Economic Development at the City sits on our Board and is well versed on the matter. We would
appreciate any efforts to expedite the process given the current parking constraints in the village core.

Sincerely,

o D

Louise Zembal ——
Chair, KBIA °

cc: Mayor and Members of Council
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